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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are extremely excited that next week, all year groups are working on a project with the Old Royal
Naval College and the Painted Hall. Each class will visit the Painted Hall to take part in a
workshop. Children in Reception will take part in a multi-sensory storytelling session using a unique
tactile rug to engage with visual imagery from the Painted Hall. They will then continue their learning
back at school. Children’s learning from all year groups will then contribute to a whole school display

alongside some 3D artwork created with Arty Party and funded by the Friends of Halstow.

We will be leaving at 9.30 and we should be back to school by 12.30. Your child will need a rucksack
containing their packed lunch and bottle of water to take with them - please note we are a nut free
school. We will be walking some of the way and getting a bus for part of the journey. Therefore, we

would recommend removable layers, a waterproof coat and appropriate footwear. Please let us know

if you are available for the trip &).

Mrs Jones - Tuesday 27 September

Mr Mentlak - Thursday 29" September

We look forward to being able to share the outcomes of this project with you.

Kind regards,

The Reception Team
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